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Date: June 11, 2013 

Federal Communications Commission  

Authorization and Evaluation Division  

 

SUBJECT: CIIPC Declaration for FCC ID: UZ7MC40N0 
 

 

We, Motorola Solutions, Inc., hereby declare that we are only and fully responsible 

for this CIIPC application of FCC ID: UZ7MC40N0, originally granted on Oct.03 2012. 

Now we would like to modify the authorized equipment for below changes: 

The major change is only that decrease power in 802.11g channel 1, Frequency 2412 

MHz, Except for the changes mentioned above, no other modification is performed.  

 

Should you have any question, please contact me directly.  
 
 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 

 
______________________________  

Andrew Ho  

Regulatory Manager  

Motorola Solutions - Regulatory  

Tel: +65 6643 9326  

Email: andrew.ho@motorolasolutions.com 

 


